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Kickapoo Tribe to Begin Testing Storm Sirens 
 ( KNZA )--The Kickapoo Tribe in Kansas will be initiating monthly testing of severe weather
warning sirens beginning  Monday afternoon at 1 o’clock.

From March 1st through October 31st, the sirens will be tested on the first and last Monday of each
month at 1 p.m. 

From November 1st-February 28th, they will be tested the first Monday of each month at 1:00 P.M.

Anyone with questions regarding this procedure is encouraged to contact Kickapoo Tribal Police
Chief Michael Dougherty at 486-3665.
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